
 
 
 
 

URGENT BUSINESS 
 

THURSDAY, 19 SEPTEMBER 2013 
 
 
 
Please find enclosed Urgent Business Notice in connection with the following: 
 
 
 
1. Request for the City Council to give agreement for an application to be made to the 

DCLG to fund a project to tackle problematic houses in multiple occupation (Pages 
1 - 7) 

 
 The Chief Executive has consulted with the Leader and Cabinet Member with 

Responsibility for Health and Housing to take an Urgent Business Decision.  The reason 
for the urgency in this case is that the deadline for the application is 20 September 2013.  
The Chairman of the Overview and Scrutiny Committee has been consulted and agreed 
to waive the five day call-in period in accordance with Overview and Scrutiny Procedure 
Rule 17(a).  

  
 
 
 
 
Queries regarding these documents 
 
Please contact Liz Bateson - Democratic Services - telephone 01524 582047, or email: 
ebateson@lancaster.gov.uk. 
 
Democratic Services, 
Town Hall, 
Dalton Square, 
Lancaster LA1 1PJ 
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